From: Kyle, Gina A. - Manager Media Relations

To: Stewart, Kerri - VP & Chief Customer Officer

Cc: Michael Munz; Melissa Stone; Vinyard, Herschel T. - Chief Administrative Officer; Wannemacher, Ryan F. - Chief

Financial Officer

 Subject:
 Re: 11-29-19-Myth v Fact PUP v1

 Date:
 Friday, November 29, 2019 3:40:04 PM

Kerri,

Are we anticipating April's statement during the board meeting will also strongly refute the notion that the board didn't understand what they were doing?

Gina

Gina A. Kyle

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 29, 2019, at 3:00 PM, Stewart, Kerri - VP & Chief Customer Officer <stewk@jea.com> wrote:

Please review. Ryan, I added some of your factual points about the Council Auditor's calculations. Please check to make sure I captured correctly. Herschel, I addressed the changes we discussed; please check to see that I captured correctly.

I took a stab at a Myth/Fact about the Board. It is at the bottom of the document. I welcome input on the necessity of it and if yes, wordsmithing.

Finally, I'd like for us to have a letter/memo authored by Ryan to the Board refuting the Council Auditor's characterization of the PUP. I think it should come out next week in the lead up to the board meeting. It could even be a memo for the board package. Thoughts? k

<11-29-19-Myth v Fact PUP v1.docx>